Gloria Driscoll
36000 SE Bluff rd
PO Box 42
Boring Or 97009
503-663-7132.

I live on Bluff Rd directly across from the proposed Portland Water Filtration Plant. We bought
our five acres 28years ago with the idea of having some land to live on and enjoy the quiet of
living out from the city. The beauty of the area is breathtaking. We often have bikers, walkers
and runners along our roads enjoying the beauty of the area. There are several Tree Nurseries
also adding to the beauty of fall colors. We have quail in our area that we can hear because of
the quiet. We also have coyotes we hear late at night. We feel that if the Filtration plant goes in
it will change or area forever. There is Cottrell School on Proctor and Bluff Road and 362nd also
connects to Bluff Rd This can be congested because of the traffic from the schools and there
have been several accidents over the years including several Rescue vehicles and Police and
even life flight. We feel the Filtration plant will take away from our rural living with lights and
noise and added traffic and visitor's center that will need parking space also for cars and buses.
Please consider rethinking the filtration plant in our area.
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